Laura Dorbeck

Principal Planning Officer
London Borough of Camden
2nd Floor, 5 Pancras Square
¢/o Town Hall, Judd Street
London

WC1H 9JE

30 October 2021
1 Hornby Close: householder planning application for installation of photovoltaic array
Dear Ms Dorbeck

Further to our exchange of emails earlier this month, I am writing to seek householder planning
permission for the installation of a photovoltaic array onto the existing roof of our home. We have
been advised that the support framework will lift the top edge of the inclined panels more than
20cm above the surface of the roof which therefore means that we need to formally apply for
consent.

Given that the work is being undertaken to generate renewable energy and support decarbonisation,
is part of a programme financially supported by GLA and LB Camden, and is fully in line with
Policy, I very much hope that consent can be granted as quickly as possible. I trust that the
supporting material gives sufficient information to allow consent.

Yours sincerely

Jonathan Kendall



